
Subject: FW: 1043532 - 16 Park Parade - 24 Hour Alcohol Licence 
 
 
 
From:  
Sent: 13 July 2012 11:37 
To: Rudman, Grace 
Subject: Ref: 1043532 - 16 Park Parade - 24 Hour Alcohol Licence 
 
Dear Ms Rudman 
 
I am writing to object to the requested change of licensing for the above premises. 
 
I am against 24 hour licensing in principle as it is injurious to the individuals, local residents and 
society. 
 
However, as a local resident I object strongly on the following grounds: 
 

• This area has recently been the subject of a Dispersal Order in view of the problems already 
existing. Granting of this extension can only increase the problem. To grant it would be 
madness and one side of authority shooting the other in the foot.  

• We already suffer from anti-social behaviour late at night due to alcoholic consumption - why 
increase the likelihood of this?  

• We already suffer from the liberal deposit of beer cans and spirit bottles in our front gardens 
so this would increase too, as would the general litter problem.  

• People exiting the local pubs and clubs would be able to carry on consuming alcohol at any 
hour despite having unacceptable behaviour already.  

• There are premises operating 24 hour alcohol sales within minutes walking distance of Park 
Parade so another is not necessary.   

If possible I would wish to be kept abreast of the progress of this application. 
 
My details should be treated as confidential and not passed to any third party including the applicant 
or their advisors. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Rucklidge Avenue 
 


